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August 10, 2015 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: 2429-review.doc). 

 

Title: Nonampullary duodenal adenoma: Current understanding of its diagnosis, 

pathogenesis, and clinical management 

 

Author: Chul-Hyun Lim, Young-Seok Cho 

 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

ESPS Manuscript NO: 20760 

 

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

11 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) The manuscript entitled " Nonampullary duodenal adenoma: Current understanding 

of its diagnosis, pathogenesis, and clinical management" by Chul-Hyun Lim and 

Young-Seok Cho is a timely and informative article which reviews our current knowledge 

of nonampullary duodenal adenoma prevalence, natural history and diagnosis. The 

molecular mechanisms involved in the progression of duodenal adenomas to 

adenocarcinoma are reviewed as well. The article provides a detailed description of the 
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available treatments for nonampullary duodenal adenoma. The article is well written and 

the images are of excellent quality. I have only one point for the authors to consider, a list 

of the abbreviations will help to facilitate the article reading. 

Answer: Thank you for your valuable comments. We described abbreviations used in this 

article as follows: 

APC, Argon plasma coagulation; CIMP, CpG island methylator phenotype; EGD, 

Esophagogastroduodenoscopy; EMR, Endoscopic mucosal resection; ESD, Endoscopic 

submucosal dissection; FAP, Familial adenomatous polyposis; GMD, Gastric duodenal 

metaplasia; HGD, High-grade dysplasia; ISV, Intrastructural vascular; LGD, Low-grade 

dysplasia; ME-NBI, Magnifying endoscopy with narrow band imaging; NBI, Narrow band 

imaging; NSAID, Nonsteroidal anti-inflammatory drug; pCLE, Probe-based confocal laser 

endomicroscopy; SDA, Sproadic duodenal adenoma. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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